
Follow-up Communication Post-Crisis 

Dear [Partner's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. Following our recent discussions regarding the crisis that 

affected our partnership, I wanted to take a moment to follow up and share our thoughts moving 

forward. 

Firstly, I would like to express our gratitude for your understanding and support during this 

challenging time. We recognize the impact this situation has had on both of our organizations, 

and we are committed to finding solutions that will strengthen our partnership and ensure mutual 

success. 

As we move forward, we propose scheduling a meeting to discuss the next steps and strategies to 

prevent similar issues in the future. Our team is eager to collaborate closely with yours to 

enhance our operational resilience. 

Please let us know your availability in the coming weeks, as we value your insights and are keen 

to hear your thoughts. 

Thank you once again for your continued partnership and trust. We look forward to your 

response. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


